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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  June 25, 2024 
 
RE:  Greensferry Road Rumble Strip Removal 
 

 

 

During a previous study meeting, the Board has informally expressed the desire to 

remove the rumble strip installed along the centerline of Greensferry Road due to 

residents’ complaints of noise created by frequent traffic crossing the rumble strip. A map 

of the rumble strip location is attached. 

Installation of this rumble strip was previously approved by the Board of Aldermen on 

August 21, 2023 and completed under the Main Street and Greensferry Road Striping 

Project contract under Ordinance #23-67.  Removal of the rumble strip should therefore 

also be documented as approved by the Board.   

This removal, if approved, will be completed this summer as part of the 2024 Asphalt 

Street Program. 

 

  

 


